
 
Notice of Possible Quorum 

 
Thursday, September 3, 2015 at 6:30 p.m. 

 
Buda City Hall 

121 Main Street 
Buda, TX 78610 

 
The City of Buda City Council and members of Boards and Commissions 
may attend an event, purely social in nature, acknowledging the first 
session of the 2015 Buda Citizens’ Academy. 
 
A quorum of Buda City Council and other Boards and Commissions may 
be present to ask questions, receive, or offer information at this meeting.  
However, this will not constitute a meeting of the City of Buda City Council 
or other Boards and Commissions.  No formal action will be taken. 
 
Posted at Buda City Hall by Alicia Ramirez, City Secretary on August 26, 2015 by 
5:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
/s/_______________________________________ 
Alicia Ramirez, TRMC 
City Secretary 
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